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OUR MESSAGE TO YOU

During these uncertain times, please know that we at Hodgson Russ continue to
support you and your business. We promise to be there as your trusted advisors and to
navigate through these uncharted waters with you.

To that end, we are now maintaining both a CARES Act Update Page and
Coronavirus Resource Center. These resources will provide you with our perspective
on the best ways you and your business can utilize these relief measures, as well as
offer our insights into what lies ahead for all of us in these coming months.

I would also like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for continuing to
work with us and to extend a thank you to my colleagues for their extraordinary
efforts during this challenging time. As always, please contact us if you need us. All
of us are working remotely and are here for you.
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Managing Partner
Hodgson Russ LLP


